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Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

As a result of unanticipated changes to student enrolment and in order to comply with 

provincial class size requirements, we have had to make some adjustments to our 

school classroom organizations. This is a process that occurs throughout the Hamilton-

Wentworth District School Board at this time of year, and it is a result of a system 

review of our class sizes in accordance with Ministry legislation. This is a common oc-

currence that is taking place in many elementary schools throughout HWDSB.  

We apologize in advance for any disruption this may cause and appreciate your under-

standing as we finalize class organizations for this school year. We have worked col-

laboratively with HWDSB staff to minimize disruption as much as possible for our stu-

dents. As always, our team of dedicated professional educators will partner with you 

to ensure students are well cared for and experience educational success.  Attached 

you will find an updated Staff List, including their assignment for the 2017/2018 

school year. 

Thanks again for your understanding as we work through this process. 

Sincerely, 

Priscilla Mochrie       Jo-Ann Corbin-Harper 

Principal        Vice-Principal 

 



 



 

 
 

We would like to take the opportunity to provide you with details  

regarding construction at our school.  

 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) prioritizes the 

renewal and  

revitalization of its schools. Our school is undergoing construction to enhance and improve 

our learning environment. 

 

I wanted to direct you to HWDSB’s website at www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/construction for 

specific information about the work being done.  

 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to revitalize our school. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us at  

905-388-5833. 

 

 

 

   PICTURE DAY—October 2 

   RETAKES—October 30th 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 

 

E:/Newsletters/2017-2018/Sept 22 2017.pub
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/construction


Information Session—Families Worrying Less Together 



Information Session—Cool Little Kids 


